[image: image1.png]


LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street

Saint John, NB E2K 1M1

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/
Phone: 506-658-5351       Fax: 506-658-3779
_________________________________________________________________  
Oct. 2nd, 2011

Good Evening,
This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of Oct. 3rd – 7th. 
Monday morning students in Grades 6 – 8 will benefit from the cross-Canada Rick Hansen Program Presentation. This inspiring program presentation will motivate and educate students using the Rick Hansen story. 

Grade 7 female students must have submitted consent forms to the school administrative office in order to participate in Tuesday’s HPV Middle School Immunization Clinic on the morning of Tuesday, Oct. 4th. 
Students are asked to come dressed for photographs on the morning of Wednesday, Oct. 5th. School photos will be completed on this day with a chance for retakes or missed photographs to be announced later.

There is no school for students on Friday, Oct. 7th as teachers and support staff will be involved in District and School based professional development activities.

The Lorne Parent School Support Committee (P.S.S.C.) is seeking new membership. If you are interested in being involved with the PSSC or have questions regarding the Parent School Support Committee please call the school office.  PSSC meetings are open to the public and parents, guardians and school community members are encouraged to attend. Meetings are held on the last Tuesday of the month.
The 2nd Annual Phoenix Fundraising Campaign is well underway and with only 1000 tickets printed your odds of winning a $500.00 prize, for the lucky ticket holder, have never been better. Please help support your community school by purchasing a ticket. Tickets are 1 for $5 or 3 for $10. Tickets can be purchased from the school office or students of Lorne Middle School
Please ensure that your son and/or daughter have submitted their $20 dollar student fees and completed student information sheets. It is important that contact info is kept updated on the student information sheets as changes occur. 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP office @ 657-2408.
I would like to take this time to wish our entire school community a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving Day holiday weekend.

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the October edition of the Lorne Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Thank You & Have a Great Week,
Greg

 

“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential

of ourselves, others, and our community.”

